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  Home learning                         5.3.21

We are looking forward to welcome the children back into school next week. We have missed seeing them in person and can’t wait for us all to be back together.
Pencil cases

Please ensure your child has more than one pencil, glue and scissors in their pencil case. 

Home learning if self-isolating

We are uploading Maths, Reading and English introduction videos and worksheets on Seesaw for the work we will be doing in class if someone is self-isolating. Please ensure your child does at least most of this work so your child does not fall behind their peers. There will be some projects your child can do as well which link to our work at school.
Reading

Please bring reading bags with the reading journals and home reading books back into school from Monday. We will be sending them back with new books from wc 15.3.21.
In class we will recap some of the home learning and carry out assessments. In the afternoons, we will focus on team work, communicating with others and being creative. 

Have a great weekend!

   Sarah Chambers, Meghan Grove and Jette Rayner
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Challenge – crossing tens
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